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Wilder Road 

Photo Andy Scheck 

The signs for exit 7B on Highway 24 just east of the Caldecott Tunnel 
were recently changed to reflect the exit's new name, Wilder Road. 
Formerly known as the Gateway exit, the eastbound off ramp leads 
to the new 245 luxury home development, also called Wilder, which 
is currently under construction. The cost of the sign changes was 
paid by the developer of the Wilder project. Pictured from CalTrans 
are John Mc Guire, Jose Razo, and Aminadab Vazquez. A. Firth 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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